
 

 
 

 
St. Cyprian’s 

Link 
Sunday 9th Nov 

Remembrance Sunday 
 

 Services today: 
9.15am – Eucharist    

10.30am – Eucharist 
2.00pm at Woodilee War Memorial 

 
We also have Holy Communion on 

Thursday Morning at 10.00am, 
followed by Tea or Coffee for 

everyone who would like to join us 
 

If you would like to get something into the Link  over the 
next few weeks please let Les know on  0141-776 3866 or 

e-mail  rector@stcyprianslenzie.com  

by teatime on Wednesday evenings.  Thanks. 
 

 

PRAYERS 
 

ANGLICAN: Bermuda Bishop: The Rt Rev Nicholas Dill. 
DIOCESAN: The East End Team ministry including the 
churches of St. John the Evangelist, Baillieston, St. 
Kentigern’s, Dennistoun and St. Serf’s, Shettleston, and 
their clergy team of Andrew Richardson and Lucy Ireland. 
 
Daily Prayers 
10th Abandoned and orphaned children 
11th  For those who died in war and their families. 
12th The Mother’s Union 
13th For love and fellowship in our fund-raising events  
14th For wisdom and integrity in the Civil Service. 
15th For all of us at St. Cyprian’s as we prepare for the 
AGM. 
 

Please remember in your prayers: Margaret Conway; 
Daphne Fraser; Cynthia Frost, Susan Frost; Kirsty Kilday; 
Eric and Sheila Oakes; Mark Parry; Alan Paterson; Doreen 
Rendell; Karen Rose; Geoff Scobie; Jack Smith; and for all 
those in the “Prayer Book” at the back of the church. 
 

 

 

Our Christmas Fair is on Saturday 22nd 
November, from 10am – 3.00pm. 

Wanted for Christmas Fair: Jewellery, Books, 
Home Baking and Children’s stuff – toys, 

books, games etc. Please bring suitable stuff 
into church, or have a word with the Rector 

if it needs collecting. 
If you haven’t already been “nobbled,” but 
would like to help in any way,, again have a 
word with the Rector or Jacquie Stother... 

Today – 9th November – is Remembrance 
Sunday. We will particularly be marking this in our 

main service at 10.30am, which will include the two 
minutes silence, as well as remembering those from 
St. Cyprian’s who were killed in the two great wars. 
 
St. Cyprian’s also organises the Remembrance Service on 
the Woodilee Estate. This service is as 2.00pm, at the 
Woodilee memorial. Everyone is welcome, and if you 
want to know where the memorial is, please ask the 
Rector. 

Monday 10th November is our next “Creative Chat” 
afternoon from 1.30pm in the vestry. Just come along and 
create!!!! Bring your knitting, or art, or crochet or........... 
  

Next Sunday – 16th November – is our Annual 
General Meeting, after our morning service at 
about 12.00pm. Please come along. 
This year we have four vacancies on the Vestry (the 
Church Council). If you might be interested in joining the 
vestry which meets 4-5 times a year, please have a word 
with the Rector or with our Secretary Mary Boyd to find 
out more. We would particularly like to see a “regular” at 
our 9.15pm service joining us to represent those who 
come to that service.  

The Mother’s Union meets this coming 
Wednesday – 12th Nov at 1.30pm at church. All 

welcome. 

On Saturday 29th November at 7.30pm we have 
the first of our Winter Concerts entitled “A taste 
of Italy”: Tickets are £10 from Jaquie Stother or 

the Rector, or phone 07702224458, including 
cheese and wine. 

We are about to get rid of the electric piano we use in church, 
to be replaced by a new one – if you would like it, please have 
word with the Rector today, otherwise it goes.... 
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